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Join Us for a
Public Consultation on

Rural Health and Rural Health Services

Monday, June 7 • 7:00 pm
Cabot High School Cafeteria

Neil’s Harbour
This meeting includes a presentation on
Rural Health from CEO John Malcom

Discussion and Feedback on:
•• Access to Services
•• Enhancing Services and Responding

to Future Health Needs
•• Health Promotion and Chronic

Disease Management
•• Recruitment of Health Professionals
You will be asked to work in groups during the meeting
to share your ideas and thoughts on Rural Health
To review the District’s discussion paper on Rural
Health, visit www.cbdha.nshealth.ca and click on Rural
Health. To get a copy of the paper or for general
information about the session, call (902) 567-7797
or e-mail: fordf@cbdha.nshealth.ca

If you’re unable to attend, your ideas or comments can
be sent to:

John Malcom, CEO
Cape Breton District Health Authority
1482 George Street
Sydney, Nova Scotia   B1P 1P3
or e-mail to feedback@cbdha.nshealth.ca

Tell Us
What You Think

Municipality of the
County of Victoria

Municipal Education Coordinator
Applications will be received by the undersigned until 12:00 noon on Friday, June 11,
2010, for the position of MUNICIPAL EDUCATION COORDINATOR.

The successful candidate will be responsible for planning, organizing and deliv-
ering public education on municipal programs including waste reduction, recy-
cling and other areas as assigned.

A job description for this position may be viewed at the Public Works
Administrative Office, 445 Old Margaree Road, Baddeck, N.S.
Qualifications

• Post Secondary education and/or sufficient work experience,
education, marketing or public relations.

• A combination of education and experience that provides the required
skills and abilities may be acceptable.

Robert Dauphinee, P.Eng
Director of Public Works

Box 370 Baddeck, NS B0E 1B0
Phone: (902) 295-3144 • Fax: (902) 295-2480

Robert.Dauphinee@mcov.ns.ca

Student Employment Opportunity
The North Shore & District Volunteer Fire Department and North Shore
Recreation Committee have 2 positions for students as General Labourers

Positions are 8 Weeks in duration/35 hours per week/$9.20 per hour
July 5th through to August 27th

Applicants must be full time students and returning to school or post-secondary on
a full time basis in September. Applicants must be between 15 and 30 years of age
at the start of employment.

Closing date for applications is June 11, 2010.

Please submit applications to:
North Shore & District Volunteer Fire Department
Attention: Don Tower 
RR #1, Englishtown, Nova Scotia   B0C 1H0
Tel: 929-2037 • don.tower@seasidehighspeed.com

DAN CHIASSON LAW INC.
Barrister   Solicitor   Notary Public

137 Twining Street, PO Box 567, Baddeck, NS B0E 1B0
Phone: (902) 295-1245  Fax: (902) 295-2610  Email: dan.baddeck@ns.aliantzinc.ca

CLEANING TENDER
East Coast Credit Union is currently looking for Janitorial Services
for office space at 521 Chebucto Street, Baddeck.
Cleaning specifications can be picked up at the
Baddeck Branch
Must be bondable.
Please reply by June 15, 2010 to:

Theresa MacDonald, Branch Manager,
East Coast Credit Union
521 Chebucto Street • PO Box 527
Baddeck, Nova Scotia  B0E 1B0

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
Local Gift Shop Accepting Resumes

for Full & Part-Time Staff

Forward Resume to:
131 Commercial Street
Glace  Bay ,  NS  B1A 3B9

CONGRATULATIONS

Jennie Catherine Nicholson graduat-
ed from St. Francis Xavier Universi-
ty with a BA in Human Kinetics on
May 2, 2010.
Jennie is the daughter of Ian &
Sylvia Nicholson, granddaughter of
Ken & Marjorie MacKenzie and
Hilda Pardoe.
Congratulations and best wishes
with all your future endeavors. We
are so proud of you.

Love Mom, Dad & Eric

CONGRATULATIONS

Kyle MacIntosh graduated May 2,
2010, from St. Francis Xavier Universi-
ty in Antigonish, with a degree in
Bachelor of Business Administration. 
Kyle is the son of Ernie and Kathy
MacIntosh of Baddeck, and the grand-
son of Margaret MacLean of Cape
Dauphin.
Kyle plans to continue his studies in the
fall at Algonquin College in Ottawa,
taking Sport Business Management.
Congratulations Kyle, we are all so
proud of you.

Love Mom, Dad & Courtney

   


